NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS
BOARD MEETING APRIL 3, 2010

Meeting was called to order by Linda Westergaard, Chair, at 2:00 a.m. at Dahls on East
33 Street. In attendance were Linda Westergaard, Norm Kamm, Carole Westbrook,
Loraine Eldredge, Valerie Madison, and Marge Ramsey.

It was discussed that Mayor Cownie and Skip Moore have been attending different
neighborhood association meetings.

Sgt. Gonzales was scheduled to attend our meeting on Monday, April 51, and has been
out of fown. Linda received an e-mail from Vince Valdez asking for the date, time and
place. She responded but has not received confirmation yet.

On the agenda for Monday is a spokesman for the Police Department and a report
regarding Polk County to be given by Lorraine Eldredge and Marge Ramsey.

For our May meeting, Marge will ask one of the people from Polk County to attend and
speak.

For our June meeting, Valerie will ask Linda Scott to attend to provide information on
gardening. Linda and her husband, Vic, own a landscaping business on East 14th Street.

Follow up letters will be sent to First Stop Pizza Shop and Valley View Village as Valerie has
welcomed them on behalf of Northeast Neighbors and Friends.

It was discussed and decided that NEN&F would open a checking account at US Bank.
Linda, Valerie, and Marge will go to the bank after the meeting to do this.

Linda has been contacted by Tom Hockensmith who provided the information that
Northeast Neighbors has applied for a grant from his office. Tom also told Linda that NEN
would like to have NEN&F join them. It was decided that we would stay as we are.
Discussion then followed for paying $75 one time fee for setting up a website for
Northeast Neighbors and Friends.com or .org. Dennis Dyer will help set up and maintain
the website. Motion made by Marge, second by Norm. Motion was approved to do so.

Meeting was adjourned at 9:45 a.m.

Respectfully submitted,

Marge Ramsey
Secretary/Treasurer



